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Chairman and Committeeman

I am a proponent to Hb 2803.

I do not want my federal or state taxes to be spent on unconstitutional gun or components of gun grabs. 
I do not want to follow any Federal law against gun ownership. 

The Kansas Gun Rights Preservation Act will make federal agents use their own resources to enforce 
unconstitutional gun grabs in Kansas, rather than expecting Kansas law enforcement to do their dirty 
work for them.

This act is based on the Anti-Commandeering Principle, which says the federal government cannot 
force states to use their own resources to enforce federal laws, rules and executive orders.

Stop the Federal gun-grabbing schemes. 

Please pass out favorably Hb 2803

Thank you 
Debbie Detmer
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